
OHIO SENATE 

HONORING 
THE SOCIETY OF OHIO ARCHIVISTS 
ON ITS FORTY-FIFTH ANNIVERSARY 

On behalf of the members of the Senate of the 130th General Assembly of Ohio, we are pleased 
to pay tribute to the Society of Ohio Archivists as it celebrates its Forty-fifth Anniversary, 
April 5, 2013. 

This is, indeed, an important occasion, and it provides an ideal time to acknowledge the 
exceptional work done by the Society of Ohio Archivists. Founded in 1968, the society has 
worked to improve the archives and manuscript repositories in the state and has engaged in an 
array of worthwhile activities and projects that have met a number of local needs, and this 
group's impressive contributions to the community readily explain why it is so widely held in 
high esteem. 

All those associated with the Society of Ohio Archivists are to be commended for their foresight, 
dedication, and selfless donations of time, energy, and ability far beyond what was required or 
expected. These fine people have earned the respect and admiration of many and have set an 
example of concerned and responsible citizenship worthy of emulation. 

Thus, with great satisfaction, we applaud the Society of Ohio Archivists on its Forty-fifth 
Anniversary and extend best wishes for the future. 

Senator Keith Faber 
President of the Ohio Senate 

~~nawr Jim H~ 
16th Senatorial District 


